Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM
Feb. Highland Article
Greetings from the East Brethren,

Our first stated meeting of 2010 and my first as WM went well. 1 would personally like
to thank Roger Swisher, PM, for all of his help and advice from the very beginning when
I first became a Mason. Roger, Dave Roose PM, Rick Eby PM, Jack Glass, Secretary,
and the other 2010 officers have helped me so much. There are not words to describe my
appreciation.

I am also grateful to all of the younger brothers who are taking responsibility and
supporting their lodge. I realize the need to get and keep our younger brethren involved
in the Lodge and would like for some of our older brothers to get more actively involved
and share there experience with them, especially our Past Masters.

My son, Scott, who had taken a demit for family reasons, surprised me by being in
attendance at our meeting. He has rejoined the lodge this year, for which I am very
grateful.

Keep in mind our ongoing fundraiser at the Coliseum and give consideration to donating
a few hours to help us continue.

Fraternally,
Steve Tegtmeyer, WM



